
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 

 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for marriage  must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre-cana.org for complete 
information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday after Thursday morning Masses, 6:30 
& 8:30 A.M. 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
718- 821-6434  718-456-6636  Administration  718-821-3285 
718- 821-6452   718-386-5616 
   Personnel & Curriculum 
   718-456-9217 

PRINCIPAL: 
 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
FAITH FORMATION 
 DRE – ADMINISTRATION 
  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
 DRE – PERSONNEL & CURRICULUM 
  MRS. LAURA CIRAOLO 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE: 
 SISTER MARGARET MARY RAIBALDI, C.S.J. 
MUSIC DIRECTOR: 
MR. CHARLES NICHOLSON 
BUSINESS MANAGER—CHARLES F. WISSERT 

SACRED HEART 

CHURCH 
GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11385 



SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – OCTOBER 25 

 9:30 AM For the People 
 

MONDAY—OCTOBER 26 
 6:30 AM The Quaker Family 

 8:30 AM Ida Zanzonico 

 7:30 PM Richard Bower 

 

TUESDAY – OCTOBER 27 
 6:30 AM The Calvi Family 

 8:30 AM In Honor of the Holy Trinity & 

   The Blessed Mother 

 

WEDNESDAY – OCTOBER 28 
 6:30 AM Leonarda Triolo 

 8:30 AM Scott A. Larsen 

 

THURSDAY – OCTOBER 29 
 6:30 AM Larry Moretz 

 8:30 AM The Graham & Doddy Families 

 

FRIDAY – OCTOBER 30 
 6:30 AM Most Abandoned Souls in Purgatory 

 8:30 AM Doris Opitz 

 

SATURDAY – OCTOBER 31 
 8:30 AM Lothar Keller 

 5:00 PM Salvatore Pullara 

 Julia Ann Abramitis, Kevin Barbitsch, Darwin Brodt, 

Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James Deifel, Joseph 

Divone, Ken Egbert, Rita Fuchs, Angelo Ferrara, 

Steven Foss, Ann Fischer, Lina Gagliardotto, Shane 

Patrick Hanrahan, Jennifer Hickey, Kevin King, Teddy 

Morgo, Roger & Rose Marti, Josephine Nicholson, 

Bill Niklaus, Sean O’Brien, Bonnie Opitz, Jerry Opitz, 

Maureen Ostermann, Rosetta Reina, Noel Jannello-

Ruiz, Patricia Scola, Peter Schellenberg, Angela 

Sinacori, Jean Spadaro, Nina Squillante, Ann 

Steinmann, John Vollmerhausen, Mary Jane Walsh, 

Karen & Steven Weber, Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon  

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DO-

NATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

GENEVIEVE & CHARLES THAENS 

By: their niece 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of 

the Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF IRENE & HAROLD 

GRESSERT 

By: their family 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of 

the Masses this week. 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF HELEN 

REHM 

By: Kathleen Morrissey 

She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR JACK SINA-

CORI 

He will be remembered in a very special way this week in 

our prayers. 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 



THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 

a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, October  

26th in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 morning 

Mass. As of October 19th we have collected $640.00. 

The 50/50 share is $320.00. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 1 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. MARCIN 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. MARCIN 

 9:30 AM FR. MARCIN 

 11:30 PM FR. FULLUM 

 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. OCT. 31 — FR. MARCIN 

STATUE OF OUR LADY OF FATIMA 

In Sacred Heart Parish from October 1 until 31st  

October Devotions during the month of the Holy Ro-

sary (always at 7:30 pm) 

 

Tuesday, October 27th—Glorious Mysteries 

 

Please also join us in praying the Holy Rosary every 

morning at 8:00 am. All are welcome. 

TACHS (Test for Admission into Catholic High School) 

forms are now available in the Religious Ed Office located 

on the first floor of Sacred Heart School. If you would like 

your child/children to attend a Catholic High School then 

they must take this test. 

 

Also, if you have not already done so, please register or re-

register your child/children for our Religious Education 

Program. Our office hours are 9 AM until 4 PM Monday 

through Thursday. We are CLOSED on Fridays. If you 

have any questions, our phone # is 718-386-5616. Thank 

you and God Bless. 

SAVE THE DATE—Holiday Supermarket Sweeps on 

Friday, November 6th. Tickets are $10.00 per person 

which includes 2 playing cards, coffee/tea, cake and door 

prize raffle ticket. This is a sellout event, get your tickets 

early! For ticket purchase and info you may contact 

Miriam at 347-248-6227. 
ALL SOULS ENVELOPES have been included in 

your set of church envelopes. If you wish to have a 

relative or friend remembered here at Sacred Heart in 

all the Masses on All Souls Day, please return these 

envelopes. Additional envelopes are provided for 

your convenience on the church radiators. 

ALL SOULS DAY provides us with the opportunity 

to remember our family, our friends, our neighbors, 

our business associates and anyone else who has 

gone home to God. This is an opportunity to offer 

prayers for them as well as knowing that they are 

praying for us. The Feast of All Souls is always cele-

brated on November 2nd. This year provides us with 

the opportunity to celebrate their special remem-

brance at our 7:30 pm Mass. We will not only pray 

for those who have died during this past year but 

each person who is present will receive a candle and 

have the opportunity to individually mention in 

prayer the person(s) that they wish to remember. All 

are invited to attend. 

ST. JOSEPH & ST. PADRE PIO PRAYER GROUP will 

meet on Saturday, October 31st and also on Saturday, Novem-

ber 7th. Mass at 8:30 am, followed by the Rosary. Continental 

breakfast will be served in Pfeiffer Hall. Come and bring a 

friend. 



OCTOBER 25, 2015 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING will be on November 18th from 

1:30-3:30 pm in the Parish Ministry Office which is located in 

the convent basement.  

 

 

PARISH PRAYER SHAWL COMMITTEE –will meet Octo-

ber 22nd in the Parish Ministry Office following the Senior 

Meeting. We are always looking for interested people to join us.  

 

When you distribute the Prayer Shawl, the following 

prayer may be used: I pray that this Prayer Shawl may 

wrap, comfort, give solace, mother, hug, shelter and spiri-

tually beautify you. May this gift uplift and affirm and help 

you feel like you have been given wings to fly above your 

heartache, your pain and whatever difficulties you may 

fear. 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 
The seventh graders will have their Confirmation Investiture at 

the 9:30 Mass this morning. This is the first step in their prepara-

tion for receiving the Sacrament in the spring. 

 

Our Gift Card Sale begins on Monday. This is a great opportunity 

to start your Christmas shopping early. You pay only the face 

value of the gift card, however, Sacred Heart School gets a per-

centage of the sale. There are a wide variety of gift cards to pur-

chase including Stop & Shop. You might just want to buy cards 

for your own use. Whatever you choose, we thank you for helping 

our school. 

 

Happy Halloween! We celebrate Halloween this Friday. Students 

in grades 1-7 will have a free Dress Down and should wear or-

ange and black. Grades Nursery-Pre-Kindergarten will be dress-

ing up in costume for their celebration. Kindergarten students 

have the option of dressing up. Please note, Friday will be a full 

day of school. 

 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU! 

 

Once again, our White Elephant Sale was a huge success. There 

are so many people to thank, beginning with all those who do-

nated their treasures. Without the merchandise, there would be no 

sale. Thank you to all those who worked the sale in some capac-

ity; sorting day after day, set up, break down, clean up, unpack-

ing, pricing, selling, kitchen duty, baking, security, etc. So many 

of you went above and beyond and gave an enormous amount of 

time to make this sale a success. Special thanks to those people 

who come back yea after year to help out even though their chil-

dren have already graduated. They understand first hand the im-

portance of this sale and the need for everyone to pitch in. Thank 

you to all the shoppers who spent hours going through the enor-

mous amount of goods until they came up with the items they 

wished to purchase. The biggest thanks of all go to our new chair 

people, Mr. & Mrs. Lauranzano and Mr. & Mrs. Vincenzi who 

took on this huge event and spent the better part of their summer 

and fall working at the school to prepare for it. 

 

This month is Child Abuse Awareness Month. The parish of Sa-

cred Heart, both school and church, complies with all Safe Envi-

ronment mandates set forth by the Diocese of Brooklyn and the 

US Conference of Catholic Bishops. All employees and the vol-

unteers who have contact with children must attend a Virtus ses-

sion, sign a code of conduct and submit to a background search. If 

you need to register for a Virtus session, please do so at 

www.virtus.org. 

 

The Diocese of Brooklyn wishes to do everything possible to see 

that all people, particularly children, are safe in all pastoral set-

tings. Excuses and rationalizations for such criminal actions will 

not be accepted. To report sexual abuse involving diocesan per-

sonnel—priests, deacons, teachers, employees or volunteers at 

schools or parishes, please call The Diocese of Brooklyn, toll-

free, confidential reporting number: 1-888-634-4499. 

LET US PRAY for all the men and women who are serv-

ing in our Armed Forces especially: John David Schatcle, 

US Navy, Sgt. Jonathan Femenella, US Army, Kevin 

Shaloo, US Air Force, Lt. Mark Foris, US Navy, Keith 

Nonnenmann, US Navy, Joshua A. Ruiz, US Marine 

Corp. If you would like to add a name to this list, call Par-

ish Ministries at 718-821-3285 with the appropriate infor-

mation. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK is a Sacrament that 

reaches out to all ages and to a multitude of needs. This 

Sacrament is available to help each of us in our daily proc-

ess of aging. (And let’s face it …. We all need support as 

we face the reality that no one is meant to live in this 

world forever). This Sacrament is available to those in 

their senior years, to all who are sick, and sickness comes 

in all forms—emotional, (e.g. depression), physical 

(severe aches, pains, and serious illness), mental (when we 

are not thinking clearly or may possibly need psychiatric 

help). Please join us to celebrate this Sacrament on Satur-

day, October 24th at 1pm. 

Vincenzo Sciortino 


